
August 1, 2023 

Director Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: UG-230551, CNGC Advice No. W23-06-02, CARES Program Compliance Filing 

On June 30, 2023, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or Company) submitted the subject filing to 
establish the Cascade Arrearage Relief Energy Savings (CARES) Program. The Company supplemented its 
filing on July 17, 2023, and the again on July 20, 2023. On July 31, 2023, the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission (WUTC or Commission) issued Order No. 01 approving the Company’s filing 
(with the exception of Schedule 592, CARES Program Cost Recovery, which will be heard at the August 24, 
2023, Open Meeting) subject to some tariff wording changes. In compliance with Commission Order No. 
01, the Company files the following replacement sheets stated to become effective August 1, 2023: 

Original Sheet No. 20 
Original Sheet No. 20-A 
Original Sheet No. 20-C  
Eleventh Revision of Sheet No. 302 

This compliance filing revises the above listed tariff sheets in accordance with the guidance provided in 
Order No. 01, in Docket UG-230551.  

This filing contains the following files: 

UG-230551-CNGC-CARES-Compliance-CLtr-08-01-23.pdf 
UG-230551-CNGC-CARES-Compliance-Trf-08-01-23. pdf 

If you have any questions, please call me at (509)734-4549. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Chris Mickelson 

Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
christopher.mickelson@cngc.com 
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